## STATEMENT FROM THE MANAGING DIRECTOR & REGISTRAR GILLY TAYLOR-MUNT JUNE 2020

**Dear Members** 

It gives me great pleasure to announce that the Alliance has a new management structure.

We have listened to your comments, both positive and negative particularly over these unprecedented months and what have been difficult times for everyone.

We need to help and understand our members. With that in mind, we are operating a fresh approach to support you in getting your practice back up and operating effectively.

We have revised our membership benefits:

As from this month, all members will receive a hard copy of the Journal which will now be printed in-house. Please note that in this you will find a Contact Form which we would ask you to complete and return to the Alliance to enable us to ensure that we have your most up to date contact details.

All members will receive continued support regarding any clinical practice concerns from our Director of Clinical Studies, John Falkner-Heylings BSc(PodMed), DipPodM, FPSPract, Podiatrist.

All members will be eligible for a 50% discounted rate on all of our CPD downloads from the website.

All members will be offered a 10% discount on any Diplomas they wish to study for at the College of Foot Health Practitioners Tel: 0121 559 0180.

All members will be offered a 5% discount at the College of Foot Health Practitioners shop Tel: 0121 559 0180.

Take care and keep safe.

Best wishes

Gílly